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A DANCE FOR OUR SENIORS: 
HONORING DR. MURIEL PETIONI 
On Friday, February 26, 2010, the 
Friends of Harlem Hospital Center in 
conjunction with the Alvin Ailey Dance 
Foundation honored one of Harlem 
Hospital Center’s trailblazers, Dr. 
Muriel Petioni, for her outstanding 
contributions to the Hospital and the 
Harlem Community. 
 
Despite the snow storm, community 
members and staff filled the Herbert 
G. Cave Auditorium to witness the 
elegant performances by the 
Ailey/Fordham Dance students.  The 
dancers’ movements were natural, and 
flowed gracefully, giving life to the 
music that played softly in the 
background.  Senior attendees had 
the opportunity to sign up for free 
dance workshops led by Ailey teaching 
artists and the newly introduced 
Harlem Hospital Center’s Walk It Out! 

- a physical fitness program  with 
walking, Tai Chi and Qigong. 

 Dr. Petioni with Friends of 
Harlem Treasurer, Carole D. Smith 

 
 
 
SAVING HEARTS OF HARLEM  

 
SYMPOSIUM 
More than 100 community members 
and staff joined the Harlem Hospital 
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Center Division of Cardiology and the 
Association of Black Cardiologists at 
the Saving Hearts of Harlem 
Symposium on Saturday, February 20, 
2010 in the Herbert G. Cave 
Auditorium.   
 
Dr. Icilma Fergus gave welcoming 
remarks followed by her presentation.  
Guest speakers included, Dr. Olajide 
Williams, Dr. Joan Culpepper-Morgan, 
Dr. Bredy Pierre Louis, Assistant 
Professor, Columbia University 
Medical Center, Dr. Reba Williams, 
Senior Director of Health Care 
Quality and Clinical Services, Ms. 
Vickie Powell, Site Director, Pharmacy 
Department, New York Presbyterian 
Hospital and Dr. Robert Woodbine, 
President, San Bao Holistic Care, LLC.   

 
The day long health event provided a 
comprehensive program which 
included presentations, health 
screenings and workshops that 
addressed alternative medicine, 
nutrition and healthy lifestyles. The 
program was well received by the 
community members and staff.  
 
 

 
WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH 
Do you know a woman who stands out 
above the rest?  Do you know someone 
that consistently goes above and 
beyond the call of duty?  Do you know 
a colleague that has made special 
contributions at Harlem Hospital 
Center or Renaissance Health Care 
Network?  If so, nominate her for the 
Women’s History Month Award!  
Nominations must be submitted by 
Monday, March 8, 2010. 
 
Generations+/Northern Manhattan 
Health Network will acknowledge and 
salute the outstanding women of the 
Network at the Women’s History 
Month Ceremony on Thursday, March 
25, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. in the Herbert 
G. Cave Auditorium. 
 
For nomination forms or additional 
information contact the site designee 
at Harlem Hospital Center 
Digna Ramache – (212) 939-3521. 
 
MORE WOMEN’S HISTORY….  
The theme for Women's History 
Month 2010, "Writing Women Back 
into History," recognizes all aspects 
of women's achievements. 
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This year, the National Women's 
History Project (NWHP) celebrates 
its 30th anniversary. When NWHP 
was founded in 1980, less than 3% of 
the content in United States history 
textbooks mentioned the 
contributions of women.  Today, when 
you search the Internet with the 
words "women's history," you'll find 
more than 40,500,000 citations, 
depending on the search engine used. 
These extraordinary numbers give 
testimony to the tireless work of 
thousands of individuals, 
organizations, and institutions writing 
women back into history.   
 
This year, take a journey through our 
past and recognize the contributions 
made by women in the history of the 
United States.  Take this opportunity 
to draw information and inspiration 
from women's accomplishments 
throughout our nation's history.  
 
 
EMPLOYEE ENTERTAINMENT & 
DISCOUNTS 
Whether you’re looking for your next 
vacation or something to do in New 
York City, TicketsAtWork.com offers 
family and friends many opportunities 
for entertainment.  Save on trips, 
Broadway shows, and AMC Movie 
tickets; visit TicketsAtWork.com for 
more information.  Tickets can be 
ordered online or by calling 1-800-
331-6483.  Your company code is 
HHCNYC. 
 
 
 

STAFF APPOINTMENT 

 
Ms. Yuvania Espino has been 
appointed as the Executive Secretary 
in the Office of the Executive 
Director.  Congratulations to Ms. 
Espino on her new position. 
 
 
HAITI RELIEF FUND 
Harlem Hospital Center and the 
Renaissance Health Care Network 
continues to participate in the Health 
and Hospitals Corporation's relief 
efforts for the Republic of Haiti.  
Employees wishing to make donations 
may do so at one of the designated 
locations. Checks and Money Orders 
should be made out to The HHC 
Foundation - Haiti Relief Fund. 
  
Kountz Pavilion - 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
7th Floor, Room 710 
Mr. Daryl Ramroop (212-939-2556) 
Mr. Calvin Lewis (212-939-2012) 
  
MLK Pavilion - 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Property Office 
First Floor, Room 1163 
Mr. Vernon Hunt (212-939-1980) 
  
Sydenham Health Center - 9:00 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. 
Ms. Maria Rivera (212-932-6797) 
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CUSTOMER SERVICE TRAINING 
TIPS (Appearance) 
Remember, Appearance is part of 
Customer Service.  Demonstrate 
respect for others through behavior 
and attire. 
 
• Adhere to network and 

departmental dress codes 
• Always display your name badge 

above your waist with your photo 
and name visible 

• Practice good personal hygiene and 
grooming 

• Be polite, friendly, respectful and 
welcoming. 

 
 

 
 
PASSING… 
It is with deep regret that we 
announce the passing of Mr. David 
Young.  Mr. Young was a Registered 
Nurse for over 20 years, serving 7 
years in the Department of Infection 
Disease here at Harlem Hospital 
Center. 
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER - March is 
Women’s History Month 
St. Patrick’s Day   - 
 Wednesday, March 17 
First Day of Spring  - 
 Friday, March 19 
 
 
 
Just a thought… 
They can because they think they can.  
– Virgil 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


